
 

 

 

 

 LFPCN# 41486 

 

Mar 15th 2024  
 
To: Valued customers  
 
From: Littelfuse Product Management  
 
Subject: New PCB Vendor for POLY-FUSE® Surface Mountable PPTC 
Device  
 
As part of business contingency plan, Littelfuse is going to add one more 

PCB source for POLY-FUSE® Surface Mountable PPTC products including 

devices from 0402L, 0603L, 0805L, 1206L, 1210L, 1812L, 2016L, 2920L, 
3425L and Low Rho series. The new PCB factory is well established in 
terms of both quality control system and operational daily management, it 
had passed Littelfuse on site audit based on Littelfuse quality management 
procedure.  
 
This change will have no impact on product specification, functionality, and 
long-term reliability, but the appearance color of the devises will be slightly 
different from existing parts. Please refer to below pictures for a 
comparison: 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 
 
 

Color of Existing Part 
       Black 

Color of New Part 
Brown 

 
  

 

 
      

 
 



 

 

 

 

Affected Series 
0402L Series 
0603L Series 
0805L Series 
1206L Series 
1210L Series 
1812L Series 
2016L Series 
2920L Series 
3425L Series 
Low Rho Series 
 
 
Timeframe  
The new PCB vendor will start to build parts on Jun 15th 2024, customers 
will expect to receive goods from new PCB vendor from Jul 1st 2024. 
 
Samples and qualification reports are available upon request. 
 
Should you have any query about this change, please contact your local 

Littelfuse sales office or Littelfuse authorized distributor. 

 

 

 

 

Best regards,  
Stephen Li  
Sr. Product Manager 
Littelfuse Shanghai Ltd.  
Sli2@Littelfuse.com 

 


